
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Are you a talented Year 6 or 7 
student who would like to 
experience the arts and culture of 
Japan? Come with us on a 10-

day tour to Tokyo and Bunbury’s 
Sister City of Setagaya in the 
September school holidays and 
have the opportunity to share 
your talent with Japan. 

 
You will experience first-hand 
Japanese anime, dance, taiko 
drumming, theatre and more! 
 
Duration: 27 Sept – 8 Oct 2020 

 
Number of participants: 16 
student and 4 adult places are 
available 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Activities: 
1. Explore Tokyo 
2. Excursion to regional Japan 
3. Meet the Mayor of Setagaya 
4. Experience homestay with a 

Japanese family 
5. Enjoy workshops in judo, 

dance, Manga drawing, and 
theatre 

6. Perform for schools and the 
City of Setagaya 

7. Visit the Ghibli museum, 
home of Japanese anime 
movies 

8. Visit Japanese schools and 
make new friends 

Accommodation: 
The students will stay at the Noge 
Youth Centre, owned and 
operated by the City of Setagaya, 
homestay with a Japanese family 
for three nights. Participants will 

stay in pairs at all times. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Program Cost: 
Approximately $3600 which 

includes $350 spending money, 
flights, accommodation, transfer 
to and from the airport, meals and 
activities. 
 

Accepting Expressions of Interest 
NOW 
 
This tour is an annual event 
organised by the City of Bunbury 
as part of its Sister City 

relationship with Setagaya, 
Japan.  
 
Applicants need to be 
recommended by their teacher or 

school principal. Japanese 
language skills are not required. 
 
Further Information 
Carol McDowall 
cmcdowall@bunbury.wa.gov.au 

9792.7075 
 

 


